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CHAIN demonstrates outside Brunner Mond waste incinerator exhibition in Northwich
Members of the CHAIN campaign group yesterday staged a demonstration at the Lostock Social Club where Brunner Mond were holding an exhibition about their plans to build a large waste incinerator in Northwich. There were over 40 demonstrators, many equipped with banners and whistles, shouting anti incinerator slogans and making a lot of noise. The demonstration lasted over an hour and was given a good reception by passers by and motorists who tooted their car horns in support.
Liam Byrne, spokesman for CHAIN, commented afterwards:
‘We are grateful to the many people who came to show their support and wave banners on what was a cold damp evening. It gives us great confidence as we begin our fight to save Northwich from the catastrophe that Brunner Mond want to inflict on it.
The demonstration was the first stage in our campaign. We believe that most of the community in Northwich and the surrounding are[image: image1.png]


a are not aware of the risks and damage that would be caused by having a waste incinerator, one of the largest in Europe, practically in the town centre. This is not surprising in view of the low-key sneaky way that Brunner Mond has gone about announcing its intentions.  The so called ‘community exhibition’ in Lostock, which we visited yesterday, proved the point.  For example, in an exhibition about waste incineration, Brunner Mond could not bear to use the word ‘incinerator’ which is ludicrous. If a visitor expected to see a picture of their proposed incinerator or wanted to know the chimney height or the number of additional HGVs on our roads or the origins of the waste it would burn, they would have wasted their time.  The whole thing was an arrogant insult to the intelligence of local people.
We know that several Northwich members of Cheshire West and Chester Council visited the exhibition and hope that what they have seen and heard will prompt them to tell the public whether or not they support Brunner Mond’s insane proposal.  We could then welcome those who oppose it to our campaign and they could join the 14,000 local people and MPs who have already signed the CHAIN petition against an incinerator in Lostock.’

